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NEWSLETTER

Dec 2024

Father Christmas

Thank you to everyone who donated to Father
Christmas on Thursday

Graham’s funeral

Will be on 30th December at 13.15 at Eltham
Crematorium. Anyone who wishes to attend
would be more than welcome. If anyone wants
to give flowers they need to be at Francis
Chappel Funeral Directors in Bexleyheath by
11am on the day of the funeral.

Christmas Boxes

Christmas Boxes for security and the gardeners
has been a little bit slow this year. There is

still time to donate, please place money in an
envelope and pop it in to 6 Walled Gardens,

AGM

Our AGM will be held at the Unicorn School 7:30pm Thursday
6th February 2025



